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Dear Hadara Members      14th December 2020 

 

Your Committee sincerely trusts that you are all in good health and staying safe 

during these uncertain times and changing government restrictions. 
 

The fourth committee meeting was held over the zoom app on our computers so that 

we were all social distancing but able to have a committee meeting to discuss the 

continuing future of our club. The situation has not changed and it is still not known 

when we will be able to meet again in large groups, but in the mean time we have to 

abide by government guide lines. 
 

The Church Centre guidelines remains the same. The Committee feels that it is still 

not viable for any future meetings or other activities at this moment in time. 
 

Hadara accounts have been audited and a copy of the financial statement is included 

with this newsletter. As mentioned last month the membership subscription for 

2020 will carry over and be due October 2021.  
 

We will be having another Zoom Committee meeting on 8th February 2021 to review 

the situation again. If we then have a clearer picture of the future, we will change 

things accordingly. We trust that you will support our decisions. 
 

The following was agreed with all those present. 

 

Day Trips 
 

Jim Silvester has made a booking for an evening at The Royal Albert Hall on Friday 

4th June 2021, this will be ‘The Music of James Bond’ performed by the Royal 

Philharmonic Orchestra. Further details will be announced in February.  
 

Holidays  
 

Warner’s Thoresby Hall  Weekend 19th- 22nd March 2021, 

Currently Government restrictions have closed 

Thoresby Hall and Kent under tier 3 inhibits us to 

travel.  These restrictions are unlikely to change in the 

coming months. A decision on this booking will be made 

in February 2021. 

 

Bournemouth  This has been re-booked for the weekend 19th- 22nd 

November 2021. 

 


